Ref. No. MCHI/PRES/12-13/014
June 26,2012

To,

Shri Jeevan Padgavkar,

Chief Engineer,

Municipal Corporation of Greater Mumbai
Municipal Head Office,

Mahapalika Marg,

Mumbai - 400 001

Sub: Request for Meeting

Greetings from MCHI-CREDAI
We MCHI-CREDAI, of behalf of our Managing Committee and all our
Members would like to congratulate you on your appointment as Chief

Engineer of MCGM.

We request you to give us an opportunity to meet you with our core
committee members of MCHI - CREDAI at any time of your convenience.

Thanking you,

With regards,
For MCHI - CREDAI

Paras Gundecha
President

Mobile No. 9821092439




